

On the Banks of the Allegheny

CITY OF WARREN 318 WEST THIRD AVENUE WARREN, PA 16365-2388

TELEPHONE: (814) 723-6300

www.cityofwarrenpa.gov

FAX: (814) 723-3242

September 20, 2010

Norbert J. Kennerknecht, Ph. D. Director of Building and Grounds Services Warren Co. School District Central Administrative Offices 185 Hospital Dr Warren, PA 16365-4885

Dear Mr. Kennerknecht:

The City of Warren Fire Department would like to request use of the fire hydrants at Warren Area High School on 10/17/10 to test 3,500 ft of 5" hose. The hose would be laid down the back hill. The test will take approximately 5-10 minutes, excluding pick up time.

As you may recall, our Department utilized this area and hydrants for our test the last three (3) years and very much appreciated your assistance. Thank-you.

Sincerely,

City of Warren Fire Department

Sam Pascuzzi Fire Chief

CC: James C. Nelles, City Manager
File